
SALALAH ROTANA RESORT – at Muriya’s Hawana Salalah Destination 

A luxurious beachside retreat overlooking the pristine waters of the Indian Ocean and set 
against the majestic mountain backdrop of the Dhofar Mountains, the five-star Salalah 
Rotana Resort is part of Hawana Salalah, the city’s premier lifestyle and leisure 
community. Built by Muriya, experts specialised in developing the largest and most 
diversified ITC destinations in Oman, and operated by Rotana, one of the leading hotel 
management companies in the Middle East, Africa, South Asia and Eastern Europe, the 
resort has been catering to Salalah’s growing number of tourists every year since its 2014 
opening. It received the luxury honeymoon hotel award and luxury beach resort in 2015 
and 2016 respectively at the World Luxury Hotel Awards. It was also named Oman’s 
Leading Beach Resort for 2 consecutive years in 2015 and 2016 at the Middle East edition 
of the Annual World Travel Awards. 

The Salalah Rotana Resort is inspired by the region’s ancient heritage, interpreting the 
aesthetic of Arabian architecture to meet the highest standards of exclusivity and 
sophistication, and embracing its rich culture to deliver world-class service infused with 
the warmth of traditional Omani hospitality. Built from locally sourced materials, the 
resort sits elegantly in a landscaped intricate network of waterways and lagoons leading 
directly to the Ocean. Its 422 immaculate and spacious rooms and suites are stylish oases 
of comfort and refinement, fully meeting the highest requirements of the most discerning 
guest, boasting spectacular ocean and mountain views. 

With an appetising blend of indoor and al fresco dining, the Salalah Rotana Resort’s four 
exceptional restaurants, Saffron, The Beach Bar & Restaurant, Silk Road, and the 
Arabesque Lounge & Terrace, offer the perfect mélange of dining options from casual 
beachside snacks and all-day-dining to à la carte Middle Eastern and Western cuisine. 

The idyllic setting and first-class amenities of the resort present guests with a wealth of 
leisure and recreation experiences whether they prefer to enjoy the clear turquoise 
waters and white sand of the Salalah Rotana Resort’s palm-fringed 400 metre beach, 
lounge by its two stunning pools, play on one of its two tennis courts, work out at the 
Bodylines Fitness and Wellness Club, or rejuvenate in Zen the Spa, Rotana’s home grown 
spa concept derived from ancient holistic philosophies with a contemporary twist. The 
Flipper’s Kids Club caters to the needs of younger visitors.  

Salalah Rotana Resort combines a unique understanding of Omani culture with the 
collective expertise of an executive team contributing almost three decades of 
international experience in the service industry. It provides the five-star opulence 
synonymous with the Rotana brand, and aims to always keep its promise of ‘Treasured 
Time’ to guests by staying in tune with their needs and creating the best possible 
experience for them to take away unforgettable memories. 



A perfect year round destination, the Salalah Rotana Resort is a 20 km scenic drive from 
the recently redeveloped Salalah Airport. It is a one hour and 15 minute flight from 
Muscat, Oman’s capital city. 
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